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WILLIAM D. ANKNER, Ph.D.

May 20, 2009

Mr. Paul Hogan, P.E. S
Councilman, District IV -
St. Charles Parish

P.O. Box 302

Hahnville, LA 70057

RE:  St. Charles Parish Council Resolution No. 5606
Dear Sir:

This is in response to your letter dated May 13, 2009 concerning the “No Parking” signs on ¢astbound
US 90 to the eastern property line of 15229 US 90. These signs were installed May 19, 200¢'.

If we can be of any further assistance, please advise this office.

Very truly yours,

Michael J. Stack, P.E., P.L.S.
District Administrator 1

By: Qe.amw),a,_é\

Robert H. Wegener, Jr.
Assistant District Administrator (Operations)

MIS/RHW/ra

cc: Steve Strength
Chris Morvant

Paul Delaune
File/St. Charles Traffic
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